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Dear FC NYC members and guests:  

 

 You, your colleagues, community and friends are all welcome to 

attend the American Clergy Leadership Conference's Monthly 

Prayer Breakfast Saturday, February 23, 2019, at the historic 

Chambers Memorial Baptist Church in Harlem located at: 

219 East 123rd Street (Between 2nd-3rd Avenue)  

Harlem, New York 10035.  

The program begins 9:00 A.M. A $15 Donation is appreciated! 

 

   You will be welcomed by Bishop Lawrence and First Lady 

Donnell Edgerton and their anointed members. Good Food, 

Fellowship, Music, and a Spirit Filled Message from Bishop Jesse 

Edwards the Chairman of ACLC NYC awaits you. 

 

To register for this event,  

click here! 

For more information, call 212-244-7777 or email 

aclcny2@ gmail,com 

  

We hope to see you there! Have a blessed rest of the week! 

 

 

The FC NYC Team 
  

 

 
 

  

  
  

The Family Church of New York City 

  
email: thefcnyc@ gmail,com   

Facebook: Family Church of New York City   
phone: 212-997-0125 x 139 

    
 Office: 4 West 43rd Street, Suite 717, New York, NY 10036 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


